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15 RLH TA 20-127 Ratifying the Appealed Special Tax Assessment for property at 1059 

HAGUE AVENUE. (File No. CG1904A2, Assessment No. 190145)

Sponsors: Thao

Reduce assessment from $220.99 to $102.44.

No one appeared

Staff report by Clare Pillsbury: we have emails to add to the record.  This is for 

$471.24 for quarter 3, 2019 for service for two medium carts and 3 late fees. Appealing 

because they only have a 90 gallon container and are getting two bills for the medium 

containers they don’t have. We recommend reducing the assessment to $102.44. The 

resident shows a photo of one cart with the same serial number as was originally 

delivered.

Moermond: so recommended. Email her and let her know about the reduction and how 

to pay it. 

02/26/20:  Update:  Delete the assessment due to double billing.

Staff report from Clare Pillsbury: this had a Legislative Hearing on February 6, 2020 

and it was recommended to reduce to $110, the cost of one 94-gallon container. We 

reached out to the resident and she stated that she was being double billed as it has 

two address, 1061 and 1059 Hague, she was paying for two medium containers at both 

properties.

Moermond: recommend deletion of the assessment.

Referred  to the City Council due back on 3/11/2020

Page 1City of Saint Paul

http://stpaul.legistar.com/gateway.aspx?m=l&id=/matter.aspx?key=33962

